

American Red Cross 431 18th Street, NW Washington, DC 20006 redcross.org/care

October 17, 2024

SEAGATE LAW ENFORCEMENT FOUNDATION PO BOX 174 OLD BRIDGE NJ 08857-0174

Dear Red Cross Supporter,

On behalf of the American Red Cross, thank you for your generous gift of \$1,000.00 on October 11, 2024, which will be applied to Hurricane Helene. Support from foundations like yours is truly making an impact in the lives of those we serve every day.

During their darkest hours, people know they can turn to the Red Cross for comfort and care. Our humanitarian mission of preventing and alleviating human suffering in the face of emergencies depends on the compassion of our generous donors.

Red Cross Supporter, I am deeply grateful for your commitment to the lifesaving work of the Red Cross. Thank you once again for standing with us to help turn heartbreak into hope. You can reach us any time with questions and feedback at redcross.org or by calling 1-800-RED-CROSS (1-800-733-2767).

Sincerely,

Cliff Holtz

Cliffed 1. Holy

President and CEO, American Red Cross

Please keep this page for tax purposes

As required by IRS regulations, we provide the following information: The American Red Cross is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 53-0196605. As no goods or services have been provided in connection with this gift, the full amount is deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.

Donation Total: \$1,000.00

Donation Date: October 11, 2024 **Will be applied to:** Hurricane Helene

G-75686917 187223053